
 
 

Report of the AUS President 2/6/2018 

 

Technology 

The OPUS reloading stations have arrived, working on getting McGill to install them now on 
the Leacock computers.  

 

Presidents’ Roundtables 

Had a presidents’ roundtable last week, very productive albeit with slightly low attendance. 
Was good to discuss avenues for collaboration and discuss how we can improve table 
bookings for departments. 

 

Elections 

Nomination period opens tomorrow morning!!! Information session happening Thursday 
evening, all very exciting news! If your department is planning on having an election that is 
not through the SimplyVoting software, please request an exception in writing to Rebecca 
and myself before next Friday at 6pm. 

 

HR 

Sec Gens are working on tweaking the hiring platform and getting it up and running so that 
we can start loading in the list of positions for next year. Going to start trying to use more 
data when it comes to hiring. 

 

Laptop Lending 

Put out a survey on the new AUS polling software (which all of you also have access to) 
regarding the laptop lending program. At time of writing (Sunday morning), we’ve got a 4% 
response rate from the entire Faculty, and some really interesting numbers. I’ve attached a 
report in the appendix for you to peruse if you wish. 

 

Miscellaneous 

Attended a few WYBA events, enjoyed them thoroughly and learned a lot, shout out to Alice 
for doing an amazing job on that! 



 
 

Audit 

Have signed off on the audit, should be getting final stuff soon from them. Was unable to 
attend the SSMU Presidents’ Roundtable due to it being scheduled in the middle of the day 
Saturday.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Erik Partridge, AUS President 


